
 
 

Guildford Ice Figure Skating Club  
Disclaimer 

 
 

Like all sports, ice skating can be dangerous.  
 
We endeavour to minimise injury by providing clear guidance on behavioural expectations 
during club sessions, by providing professional coaching and supervision. 
 
We accept no responsibility for injuries incurred during the club ice sessions. 
 
We recommend that parents and carers of skaters remain in the vicinity of the ice rink club ice 
session, in order that they should be immediately contactable in the event of accident or injury. 
 
Parents / carers should ensure that the has up to date emergency contact details via club 
session booking engine or via the membership registration form. 
 
Lizzie Cronin 
Club Welfare Office 
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